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Below is a list of my strong objections to the Great Wolf proposal for a water park in Chesterton:

— The roads in and around Chesterton and outlying villages will never be able to support the
volume of traffic which will result from this massive proposal. They are already totally

clogged at rush-hour and during sports activities at the weekend.

— There is very low unemployment in the Bicester area so any employees from outlying towns

or villages will necessitate further transport movements.

— The stress on the water usage of this proposal is untenable.

— It is so out-of-keeping with the entire area — an absolute blot on the landscape of this

beautiful part of Oxfordshire.

— There is zero benefit to the local area whatever Great Wolf might hope their residents might
do. They have after all paid for all facilities including food — why would they go and spend
more money elsewhere — unless of course Great Wolf has a cosy deal with Bicester Village?

Sheena Thompson




